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Greg Minikel .

From: Mike Taddy <mike@taddypropertyservices.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 11:10 AM

To: Paul Braun

Cc: Greg Minikel

Subject: External: Re: 1346 Reed Ave

Thanks and will do!
Mike

Best Regards,
Mike Taddy

On Sep 8, 2022, at 11:08 AM, Paul Braun <PBraun@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Mike, if you relocate the driveway to the garage it is supposed to be 50 feet from signalized
intersections. The map roughly shows were 50 feet would be.

You can work with Greg Minikel in Engineering if you would like to request a waiver to this separation
distance.



Measurement Result

49.9 Feet (US)
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Paul Braun | City Planner, Community Development
City of Manitowoc | 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, Wisconsin
P: 920.686.6930 | F: 920.686.6939 | pbraun@manitowoc.org
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Be Alert !

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.



